
NOTICE 

 

All the students of Semester-I of the current academic 

session are hereby notified that there will be no more 

online classes for them. All should report at college 

premises within 11 am on 07.02.2022. physically in 

proper college uniform maintaining COVID protocol 

for offline based in-campus classes. 

 

Sd/- 

TIC 


